
Industry Advisory Council Meeting 
ULM School of Construction 

March 03, 2000 
 

• Call to order - IAC President 
Introduction of people present: 

Charles Poole 
Don Beach 
Ken Holland 
Dave Dorsch 
Henry Heier 
Scott Thompson 
Steve Terrill 
Thurman Potts 
Keith Parker 
Vanessa Prevost 

 
• A motion was voted to change the by-laws of the Council. Originally the 

number of members was 12. The Council voted to increase of the number of 
members up to 30 people. 
The nominative committee includes Charles Poole, Don Beech, Ken Holland, 
Dave Dorsch, Henry Heier, Scott Thompson and Thurman Potts. 

 
The council voted the approval of the following nominated candidates as 
members. 

Chip Carlson,  
Jack Blitch,  
Steve Hallman,  
Richard Nelson.  

 
Further potential candidates are:  

David Dumas,  
John Schween  

 
The deadline to get someone on the list of nominees is March 10. The final 
votes will take place at the next IAC meeting. 

 
• The IAC members voted a motion to use the $484 in the Potts fund to publish 

the Groundbreaker. 
 
• Dr. R. Baxter pointed that the $2000 borrowed for the chair from the Potts  

Fund will be put back by the end of this fiscal year. 

• Individual letters from the Council will be written to the ULM administration  
(President, Dean, and Provost) mentioning the concerns about this program.  

Charles Poole, President IAC   Dr. Keith Parker, Interim Director 


